
Dear parents,

Welcome back to our final term of this academic year. As you know,

the Holy Month of Ramadan is expected to begin this weekend,

therefore school hours will be reduced from Sunday onwards.  School

will now begin at 8am and finish at 1pm for all pupils. Our lessons will

continue as normal, so please ensure your children are still attending

school everyday during the Holy Month of Ramadan.  

Arrangements will be made for students who are either fasting or not

fasting, with the latter continuing to bring food and drinks for break

and lunch times. At all times, of course, we will ensure that all

members of our community are sensitive to the needs of others. If

your child is fasting, please inform me if you have not already done so. 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Kelly.
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Message from
Felice Kelly -

Head of Primary

IMPORTANT MESSAGES:

Reduced school hours from

Sunday- 8am until 1pm.
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ENGLISH: MATHS:
EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be reading 'Superworm', creating
our own superhero and making mini-
beast fact files.

Reception:
We will be reading 'Superworm'. We will
be identifying different mini-beasts and
looking at the similarities and
differences between them.

KS1:
Year 1/2
We will be immersing ourselves in our
new text and begin to explore
chronological reports. 

KS2:
Year 3/4: 
We will be planning our shared
chronological reports all about Rivers.

Year 5/6:
We will begin the immersion phase of our
new writing unit - Endurance Narratives. 

EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be sequencing numbers and finding
the missing number.

Reception:  
We will be continuing to to explore numbers
from 10-20. 

KS1:
Year 1/2: 
We will be consolidating our knowledge of
2,5 and 10 times table and numbers 10-20. 

KS2:
Year 3/4:  
We will be learning to count in fractions
greater than 1 and place fractions on a
number line.

Year 5/6: 
We will beginning our new topic which is
ratio.
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Word of the Week:

  EYFS: habitat                         Year 3/4:  deliberate 

Year 1/2: gnashed                   Year 5/6: 

The ninja has chosen...

ARABIC: SPANISH:
EYFS:

اللغة العربية: كتابة الحروف بالحركات القصيرة+

كتابة كلمة )باب(/ التربية الإسلامية: تهيئة عن شهر
رمضان.

Year 1/2:  
اللغة العربية: قراءة درس)أحب البحر(+ التحليل

والتركيب+ إملاء/ التربية الإسلامية: الحديث

الشريف: الرحمة والتراحم.

Year 3:
اللغة العربية: قراءة درس)توماس

أديسون(+التدريبات اللغوية أدوات الاستفهام

ص99-100+إملاء+ فعل الأمر للمفرد والجمع

ص101/ التربية الإسلامية: الحديث الشريف

فضل تقديم العون.

Year 4:  
اللغة العربية: قراءة درس)حوار بين الشمس

وأشعتها(+ إملاء./ التربية الإسلامية: الحديث

الشريف: المسئولية تجاه المجتمع.




EYFS:  

Year 1/2: 
We will be learning about Los
transportes (means of transportation)
using voy (I go).

Year 3/4: 
We will be learning about Las partes
del cuerpo (body parts) to create our
own monster.

Year 5/6: 
We will start the topic ¿Qué haces en
tu libre? (What do you do in your spare
time?)
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EYFS: 
Learning to create gestures out of
shapes.

Year 1/2:  
Learning a song on chime bars using
solfège.

Year 3/4: 
Learning how music is used to portray
superhero and villains.

Year 5/6:
Creating short jingles for
advertisements.

MUSIC: P.E:

 

Please

remember to


take extra water

to school on P.E.


days.
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Please use these websites for
extra reading at home:



https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/



https://www.getepic.com/

Take a look at our EYFS

childen having fun at


their tea party!


